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Minutes of the Executive Meeting
December 4, 1973

The meeting was called to order by Jean Rands at 5:15.

The minutes of the Nov. 27 executive meeting were read
and adopted.

Jean Rands announced that a leaflet announcing the application
for certification was to be done by Dec. 5.

The following people were authorized to sign cards.
Duane ILunden authorized |
ILinda Burkhart on Dec. 3, 1973
Jean Rands authoriged .
Mary Casper on Dec 2, 1973

Jennifer Clemmons announced a meeting with people from
SFU at Angela Hamiltons' house.on Dec. 4.

Jackie Ainsworth reported on the phone lists and said
that about 20 to 30 people have quit.

It was decided to hold a work session to bring the membership
cards into order in room 224 in the Student Union Building
onh Dee. &6 &6 5:15.

Dick Martin read a letter that Harry Rankin had sent to the
head of the computing center and the personel office
concerning the grievance in the computing center.

Jean Rands announced that there would be a meeting with the
executive of the Canadian Union -of Public Employees on

Dec. 5 in Hut 03 at 5:15 concerning some missunderstanding
about support. |

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20.



